
From: Gilliam, Allen
To: Brenda Cross; jackie.elliott@ladarling.com
Cc: astick@paragould.net; waterdept01@centurytel.net; Burrow, Kealey; Peltier, Hannah
Subject: AR0033979_LA Darling ARP000011 late July 2015 Semi Annual Pretreatment Report_20150814
Date: Friday, August 14, 2015 8:24:05 AM
Attachments: img-805160006-0001.pdf

Brenda,

LA Darling's July 2015 semi-annual Pretreatment report was electronically received (late), reviewed and
deemed complete with the reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(e) and more specifically compliant
with the Metal Finishing standards in 40 CFR 433.17.  No further action is deemed necessary at this
time.

Please note your semi-annual reports are due during the months of June and January each year.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

ec:  Tracy Robinson, Corning Water and Wasewater Superintendent
        Andy Stickler,P.E., Consultant Engineer to LA Darling

E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports

-----Original Message-----
From: Brenda Cross [mailto:brenda.cross@ladarling.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 2:43 PM
To: Gilliam, Allen
Cc: astick@paragould.net
Subject: 40 CFR 433 Semi-Annual Wastewater Report - L A Darling Corning (AFIN # 1-00046)

Mr. Gilliam,

Please find attached our Semi-Annual Wastewater Report.  If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me, or Andy Stickler.

Thanks!

Brenda Cross

Office: 870-239-6415
Cell   : 870-476-0031
Fax   : 870-239-6427
Brenda.cross@ladarling.com
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